
 
 

 Just a friendly reminder! 

 

The SB Women's Classic is coming soon! 

 

Tuesday, May 13th... shotgun at 7:30am. 

(we'll be playing the MV course) 

 

The weather will be awesome by then and we know that you'll 

have a great day playing with your partners from our two 

sister clubs. 

 

We'll be playing 2 best net balls with rotating partners. 

 

Please be sure to sign up SOON! 

There are only 10 more spots available! 

 
Questions (or comments) 

Contact: Karen Erickson... karene@wbhsi.net 


